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P&C Meeting 
Tomorrow Tuesday 28
February at 3:30pm our
P&C are holding their first
meeting for the year.
Please support our P&C
and come along. The
meeting will be held in
our staff meeting room.
This is a great opportunity
to be involved in helping
make our school
continually improve and
our school community be
connected.
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Term 3 Week 6 

Book Week

We will be celebrating

Book Week this week and

encourage all families to

join us in the classroom

and at the parade. This

year we are asking

parents to select a book

that your family enjoys

and dress up together for

the parade. Open

Classrooms will begin at

2pm and the parade will

follow at 2:40pm Tuesday

22 August. 




Zone Athletics

Congratulations to Talitha, Lukas, Wren, Zavier, Forest and Noah

who all went to Zone Athletics and represented our school and

COLOURSS Team. All students participated with enthusiasm and

willingness to take themselves out of their comfort zone. I 

 proudly cheer them on with parents and their peers.

Staff update

I will be away on long service leave from Tuesday 22 and return

the following Tuesday 28 August. Ms Jankovic will be relieving as

Principal while I am away.

COLOURSS Public Speaking Finals

On Wednesday 13 September we will be hosting the COLOURSS

Public Speaking Finals. Students from Years 3 – 6 will be

representing Wiangaree Public School, Collins Creek Public

School, the Risk Public School and Barkers Vale Public School.

We will have our school competition to choose two Stage 2 and

two Stage 3 students to represent BVPS on Monday 11

September. All students in Gabul have chosen their topic and

started writing their speech. 



HANGING R O C K    F A R M
Certified Organic Produce &Flowers

The students had a lovely time

at Hanging Rock Farm. Lani

gave the students the

opportunity to peek into their

cool rooms, pick fresh produce

and munch on their crisp

veggies to their heart's content.

Thank you parents for providing

your booster seats and to Lani

for being such a wonderful and

welcoming host.
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for our garden, harvest

our vegies which has

resulted in a healthy and

delicious lunch! Veggie

and Egg Muffins with

salad! Yumm!

Burruubi Students are

encouraged to bake the

muffins at home and bring

one to school for their

lunch!





What's On









Tuesday 22 August
Book Week Parade 2:00pm

–
Wednesday 13 September

Interspeak 
–

Wed 20 -Fri 22 September
Yr5&6 Camp Goodenough

–
Friday 22 September

End of Term 3 
–

Monday 1 October
Term 4 for students

–
Mon 16-Fri 20

Swimming Safety



WEEK DATE HOME COOKING

7 28 Aug Layton/Moore – Pope

8 Mon 4 Sept Aho – Rico

9 Mon 11 Sep Shedden –  Tzannes

10  Mon 18 Sept O'Brien – Stellar

4501 Kyogle Road, Wadeville NSW 2474    
T: 6689 7202

E: barkersval-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
W: barkersval-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

"Towards a brighter Future" 

(Community of Learners Of Upper Richmond Small School) 

COLOURSS Proud member of Sports Carnivals

Dear Families, 

We had a really productive P&C meeting last week
and there are some great events and projects in the
pipeline. 

One of our discussion points was about how much
the students, staff and parents love having canteen
on a Monday. We are very grateful to Wren and
Graham who volunteer their time to run our canteen
and provide such yummy and nutritious meals. 
One student said “I enjoy my day of just sitting down
and having canteen.” 

There are a few ways we can show our appreciation
and support for the canteen which is for example: 

*On your rostered baking day, come and spend a
few hours helping out. 

*Sign up to be on the canteen team who can help
run canteen if Wren and Graham can’t make it. (If we
can’t get a replacement canteen team, canteen will
have to be cancelled on that day.)

If you can spare some time, please get in touch with
Wren or Ronnie, or send an email to our P&C:
bvp.pnc@gmail.com. 

Thanks again for your help in making a difference in
our school, 
P&C Committee 😊

P&C News & Canteen Roster Term 3

I am Responsible – Library:

(Participation) I borrow books, I

use a library bag, I return books

on time, I use my library card, I

pack up before I leave the library,

I look after the books, I use an

inside voice.

Positive Behaviour for
LearningPBL


